
  

 

October 21, 2022 

 

Jason Burkey 

Oldcastle SW Group, Inc. dba United Companies of Mesa County 

2273 River Road 

Grand Junction, CO 81502 

 

RE:      Blair Mesa Pit - File No. M-1996-082, 

 Technical Revision (TR-3) 

 Request for Technical Revision 

 

Dear Jason Burkey: 

 

Your Technical Revision application for the Blair Mesa Pit 112c Construction Materials Reclamation 

Permit, which is located in Rio Blanco County has been filed.  All comment and review periods began on 

October 21, 2022, and a decision date has been set for November 21, 2022. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-866-3567 x 8186, or by email at 

Travis.marshall@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Travis H. Marshall 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

cc:  Jason Burkey 

 
M-GR-02 

 

 


